COPY OF AIR LETTER

L1OYD'S REGISTER OF SEHLEEE]IIN(

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Your ref. RJL/sm 28th August 1964

Dear Sirs,

Steamer "LANTAO"

I duly received your letter of the 13th July
from which it is noted that the Owners have decided
to withdraw this ship from class due to commitments
with Indonesian Time Charterers.

In these circumstances the case has been reported
to the Committee today and bearing in mind that the
Boiler Survey, which is now long overdue, was to have
been held about May last, they feel they have no
alternative but to give instructions for the class to
be withdrawn.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Wallem & Company Limited,
P.0. Box 40,

Hongkong & Shanghai Bank Building,
HON: KONG




